CHRISTMAS
GIVING PROJECT

This year, we will be collecting money

donations to provide care packages for

Christian school teachers in the Rural
Teacher Support Network (RTSN) in Uganda.

Around $50 will provide one care package,
which includes clothes and shoes for a
teacher. There are about 100 teachers in the
RTSN. We would love to provide a care
package for each of them.

There will be a group from the Academy
going to Uganda in July 2024. Those going
on the trip will be providing teacher training

and encouragement to the RTSN faculiy.
Our desire is to present each teacher
with a care package during that time.

While we are making this our Christmas
Giving Project, we can continue to take
donations through the end of the
school year in May.

We appreciate your making this a matter of
prayer with your family. Any amount you feel
lead to give will be a blessing to the teachers
in Uganda!




